
~ Liberty Utilities· 

Via First Class and Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

December 6, 2019 

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

603-724-2135 
Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Re: DE 18-057 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Request for Approval to EAP Design Change 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write to ask 
that the Commission amend the procedural schedule by extending until December 13, 2019, the 
Company's deadline for responding to Staff's discovery requests. For some reason the discovery list did 
not include me or the regulatory staff who are typically responsible for tracking responses, and thus the 
Company did not see Staff's requests until recently. The Company needs the additional time to prepare 
responses. 

Counsel for Staff and Eversource assent to the relief sought. None of the others on the service 
list sought to intervene as parties, so they do not have standing to take a position on this request, 
although counsel did provide advance notice of this filing. 

Also, please add the following names to the service list: 

Nicole Harris Nicole.Harris@libertyutilities.com 
Heather Tebbetts Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 
Laura Sasso Laura.Sasso@libertyutilities.com 
Melissa Samenfeld Melissa.Samenfeld@libertyutilities.com 
Maureen Karpf Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com 
Karen Anne Sinville KarenAnne.Sinville@libertyutilities.com 

Thank you. 
Sincerely, 

! I ' l vv 
Michael J. Sheehan 

cc: Service List 
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